
Jolene Piaskowski Bio 
My name is Jolene Piaskowski.  
I am passionate about running for an elected posi�on on the Recrea�on Centers of Sun City 

West Governing Board because I have decided it is �me for me to make a personal commitment to serve 
our community. My husband and I have lived in SCW since 2018. I worked in RCSCW Golf Opera�ons and 
Events Department for five years. A�er re�ring from Opera�ons in 2022, I had the free �me to join clubs 
and enjoy our community on a different level.  

Currently, I am ac�vely involved in ARC, Rip n’ Sew and the Tennis Club. I have also organized 
Swing into Spring (a large tennis tournament) where more than 150 players par�cipate in a friendly 
weekend of compe��on.   

I have been ac�vely involved in every community I have lived in. As a 15-year stay-at-home mom 
in Nebraska, I enthusias�cally volunteered and ini�ated programs to support local school PTA programs.  
At the �me, I started two successful in-home businesses, “A Note for You” personal sta�onery and “Neat 
and Sweet” lifestyle organizing. There’s nothing like star�ng small businesses to develop business 
insights!  

If elected, I am commited to full transparency and ac�ng as a watchdog for SCW residents. With 
a strong commitment to effec�ve budget management and efficient administra�on, I am dedicated to 
fostering posi�ve change within our community. I want to adopt a proac�ve approach to problem 
solu�on and ini�ate business solu�ons to ensure SCW thrives.    

To substan�ate my commitment to SCW, I have atended numerous Board and Commitee 
mee�ngs, demonstra�ng my dedica�on to and genuine interest in ongoing community affairs. By 
atending these mee�ngs, I am fully aware that a Board Director posi�on entails substan�al �me 
commitment. I am prepared to dedicate the necessary �me and effort to fulfill Board Director 
responsibili�es. 

I affirm that I will be an outstanding team player and ensure good communica�ons between the 
Board, Opera�ons and the community to strengthen programs and make informa�on and insights 
broadly available. I want to help harness the diverse talents and skills of our community for “the greater 
good,” an exercise that is currently not fully exploited.  

I hope that you will vote for me in the upcoming March 2024 Governing Board Director Elec�on. 
Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   


